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SVPL 2022 in Review  

For the Salmo Valley Public Library, 2022 was a turning point for recovery from the last few 

years. From January to December, we saw big changes in how we operated.  

The year started with the library providing online services, Youtube story times, and take away 

craft bags for seniors and kids alike, but by May we were back to in person programs and 

hosting community events. The summer months were filled with an active Summer Reading Club 

(SRC), which we launch with a registration day in the new Phyllis Tatum reading Garden and a 

kids theater performance, and had 63 attendees. Over July and August, we ran 7 weeks of SRC 

and had 166 attendances over the 21 sessions.  

By the time September rolled around we were returning to something similar to our pre-Covid 

operations, but with a newer version of regular. By the end of the year were back to hosting 

regular events and seeing a steady increase in our month statistics. During 2022 we hosted 97 

adult programs/events and had 852 people attending. We also held 68 junior programs/events 

(excluding SRC) and had 673 kids attend.  

Using our door counter, we can see a steady increase of people accessing the library. From 2021 

(13,068) to 2022 (14,398) we welcomed 1,330 more people through our doors from one year to 

the next. Even with the challenge of the last two years, we continue to see an increase in people 

accessing our little library. We are encouraged by the all those who reach out to the library for 

the variety of services we offer, and we continue to adapt and play a positive roll within our 

community during these challenging times. 

In 2022, SVPL was elated with the success of our application of an Alternative Approval Process 

(AAP) for the Electoral Area G and the Village of Salmo fund to the Salmo Valley Public Library. 

Knowing that our serves are now expanded to include all of Electoral Area G, and that the 

Village of Salmo and Electoral Area G, are requisitioned at the same rate per thousand of 

assessed value is affirming for the library. This AAP went through without a single community 

member against it, which we see as a reflection of the positive support the library has in our 

area.  

The direct funding, we receive from the Village and RDCK is very much appreciated and 

manage well. These funds make up the majority of our budget, and they help us be stable 

and secure in our operations.  

 

SVPL is able to meet the growing and changing needs of the residents of RDCK Area G, and 

the Village of Salmo because our staff and volunteers live in the community, have a vested 

interest to learn, and work to support all who live in the area. As a small 

library of 3 part time staff, 10 volunteers, 10 board members, and an active 

Friends of the Library group, we are happy to be here working for our 

community!   
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